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Welcome again to 'Coalway Kids News'; the newsletter created by the children who
attend ‘News Club’ after school on Tuesdays. Here you will find our views and
information on what happens at Coalway Community Infant School. As usual,
everything in this newsletter has been created by us, the children of Coalway!ll
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It's been another really special month here at Coalway! At the end of term we
enjoyed some special Easter celebrations and Classes 1&2 put on their show -

Nursery Rhyme Nonsense'. We also held some very special events including
‘Afternoon Tea with the School Council and Governors'l

Classes 1 and 2 put on a wonderful
performance at the end of term for
the whole school, the parents and

Coalway Early Years. It was called
‘Nursery Rhyme Nonsense'.

We really loved their singing! Well

done Classes 1 and 2! - Xander

The characters were very funny! - Lily ]

I thought the dancers and the music were really cool.]
- Lexie
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We thought the costumes
were really great! - Frankie
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We are so proud of you! -
Year 2
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You spoke to us very clearly
and loudly. We could hear the
story really welll - Blake

The Gloucestershire Life Education came to visit us. We love seeing Pete and Harold.
We learn how to be happy and healthy. - Sienna

We

love

Harold and
his friends!!!

We learned about
what's inside our

bodies and how to
look after ourselves.
- Jake







We have been out and about for visits related to our

themes.




Finally, Coalway School Council invited our Governors to a tea party. The children at Coalway
wanted to find out more about the work of a Governor. The Governors always want to spend as
much time at school as they can and also wanted to know more about the work of the School
Council. So, we thought it would be a good idea to get together.

/Firsf a small group of School Councillors Toh

the Governors for a guided tour of the school.
We rehearsed this several times before,
making sure that we pointed out all the things
that are most important to us. School Council
explained the Coalway Bees, our
playground/friendship rules and pointed out
the work that we are most proud of!l We
talked about the job of a school councillor.

Then we had some lovely cakes, biscuits and
squash. The grown-ups had tea.-Tazmin

We showed the Governors our books and
asked each other questions.-Maya
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We were all very pleasantly surprised to
learn that the job of the Governors and the
School Council is the same; to make Coalway

Community Infant School a happy, healthy
place to play and learn.
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The Chair of Governors, Mrs Kathy Russell sent us a fabulous e-mail to say thank you. She
said that the children in School Council were, ‘polite, smartly dressed and informative'.
Well done School Council..and Governors!l!




